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Dear Dr. Olders,

I wish to sincerely thank you for your exceilent presentation on Monday evening,
November 24", I have received very positive comments from some of the

attendees. particularly with regard to your willingness to answer their questions.

Family members and people suffering from menial illness question us on a regular
basis about the type of treatments available to them. They want and need
information. It was very satisfying to help to meet that need by bringing this
interdisciplinary panel to them.

I hope that we can continue to benefit from your experience and expertise in the

future, and I wish you continued success

SingeAy .
Francine Waters,
Program Co-ordinator



